
Church Meeting Minutes for meeting held at Jeanette’s on Monday 11th June 2018 

Present:  Ralph, Anna, Ruth, Bill, Tina, Jeanette, Rachel , Jean and Richard. 

Comments from last meeting’s minutes. 

Ralph to speak to Bill re EDF pricing for next year, before September. 

Hog Roast is cancelled. 

Noisy meter in church.  Rachel to discuss with electrician if it starts again. 

Rachel to discuss hearing loop with electrician.  Costs approx fifteen hundred pounds. RNID may 

help. 

War Grave Commission plaque awaited.  

Lent Course.  Rachel suggested topics of study.  DVD of Matthew which Jeanette has.  Richard has a 

book called ‘How to be a bad Christian.’  Papua New Guinea book in benefice somewhere might 

help. 

Church Supply Shop stil able to supply wafers and candles.  Hurrah. 

Harvest supper band booked for 29th September.  NA on 22nd. 

Money. 

Tina welcomed as new treasurer to shadow Bill over the coming year.  As a matter of interest, Pam 

Coombes receives all  funds for funeral and wedding at our church to divi up. 

Church Fabric. 

Richard to check damp in East wall before whitewashing. 

Insurance rep coming to assess and quote this week. (He came today 13th June.) 

Rachel to check Smart Water labelling. 

Correspondence. 

Bishop of Wells has told us that we haven’t a vicar.  New one to live in benefice. 

Rachel commended for chasing up clergy during interregnum. Well done Rachel. 

Post not to be advertised until after 19 June when second half of benefice profile complete. 

Richard reminded us that it is 40 years since we started link with Zambian church. 

Diocese to OK advert. 

Events. 

Harvest Supper 29 September.  Frank’s talk on 17th November (Dv). 



Remembrance weekend 10/11 November.  Ruth organizing a service display for 100th anniversary of 

the end of World War 1. Possible programme.  Tea at Church on Sat and 3pm service with band on 

Sun as usual.  Momms article to be written by Frank asking for possible items for display, before 15th 

Sep. 

AOB. 

Pet service on 24th June.  Brian Scowcroft to put this on village website. 

Picture in church to be re-hung. 

Church history book is at the Printers.  

Which charity for harvest supper?  Ideas next meeting please. 

Next meeting 6th August at Jeanette’s. 

 

 

 


